
A Christmas Carol

Charles Dickens



  A Christmas Carol Charles Dickens,2015-09-15
From the bustling, snowy streets of 19th-century
London to the ghostly apparitions of Christmases
past and future, award-winning artist Roberto
Innocenti vividly renders not only the authentic
detail but also the emotional impact of Charles
Dickens's beloved Christmas tale. In both crowded
urban scenes and intimate portraits of familiar
characters, we gain a sense of the timeless
humanity of the tale and perhaps catch a glimpse
of ourselves.
  A Christmas Carol Charles Dickens,1858 Everyone
is familiar with this classic Christmas story.
Ebenezer Scrooge is a miserly, unpleasant man who
despises Christmas and overworks his clerk Bob
Cratchit. As he prepares for another Christmas Eve
without celebration, Scrooge is greeted by his
dead business partner, Jacob Marley who warns him
that his greed will not go unpunished. At first,
Scrooge doesn't heed Marley's warning, but soon he
is visited by the Ghosts of Christmas Past,
Present, and Christmas Yet to Come. He is made to
face his cruel nature, and to consider whether he
should change his ways. This is a free digital
copy of a book that has been carefully scanned by
Google as part of a project to make the world's
books discoverable online. To make this print
edition available as an ebook, we have extracted
the text using Optical Character Recognition (OCR)
technology and submitted it to a review process to
ensure its accuracy and legibility across
different screen sizes and devices. Google is
proud to partner with libraries to make this book
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available to readers everywhere.
  A Christmas Carol Charles Dickens,1994-09-27 A
gorgeous hardcover edition of the timeless holiday
classic, featuring stunning full-color
illustrations by Arthur Rackham, with a gilt-
stamped cloth cover, acid-free paper, sewn
bindings, and a silk ribbon marker. No holiday
season is complete without Charles Dickens's
dramatic and heartwarming story of the
transformation of miserly Ebenezer Scrooge through
the efforts of the Ghosts of Christmas Past,
Present, and Future. Set on a cold Christmas Eve
in Victorian London, and featuring Scrooge's long-
suffering and mild-mannered clerk, Bob Cratchit;
Bob’s kindhearted son, Tiny Tim; and a host of
colorful characters, A Christmas Carol was an
instant hit and has been beloved ever since by
generations of readers of all ages.
  A Christmas Carol Christmas Book ,1984
  A Christmas Carol and Its Adaptations Fred
Guida,2006-08-02 Over 150 years after its original
composition, Charles Dickens' A Christmas Carol
continues to delight readers. The figure of
Ebenezer Scrooge has become a cultural icon, and
Tiny Tim's God Bless Us Every One is as familiar
as Merry Christmas. It is not surprising that
Dickens' ghostly little book, as he called it, has
proved popular with playwrights and screenwriters.
In everything from elegant literary treatments to
animated musicals, the role of Scrooge has been
essayed by actors from George C. Scott to Mr.
Magoo. This critical account of the story's
history and its various adaptations examines first
the original writing of the story, including its
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political, economic, and historical context. The
major interpretations are analyzed within their
various media: stage, magic lantern shows, silent
film, talkies, and television. Dickens' other,
lesser known Christmas stories, like The Cricket
on the Hearth, are also examined and compared to
the immortal Carol. Finally, a complete annotated
filmography of all film and television productions
based on A Christmas Carol is included, with
commentary on each version's loyalty to the
original text. The book includes 25 previously
unpublished photos as well as analysis of
previously undocumented productions. The text
includes a foreword by the distinguished film and
literary scholar Edward Wagenknecht, a
bibliography and an index.
  A Christmas Story Jean Shepherd,2010-10-27 A
beloved, bestselling classic of humorous and
nostalgic Americana—the book that inspired the
equally classic Yuletide film and the live musical
on Fox. The holiday film A Christmas Story, first
released in 1983, has become a bona fide Christmas
perennial, gaining in stature and fame with each
succeeding year. Its affectionate, wacky, and
wryly realistic portrayal of an American family’s
typical Christmas joys and travails in small-town
Depression-era Indiana has entered our imagination
and our hearts with a force equal to It’s a
Wonderful Life and Miracle on 34th Street. This
edition of A Christmas Story gathers together in
one hilarious volume the gems of autobiographical
humor that Jean Shepherd drew upon to create this
enduring film. Here is young Ralphie Parker’s
shocking discovery that his decoder ring is really
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a device to promote Ovaltine; his mother and
father’s pitched battle over the fate of a
lascivious leg lamp; the unleashed and unnerving
savagery of Ralphie’s duel in the show with the
odious bullies Scut Farkas and Grover Dill; and,
most crucially, Ralphie’s unstoppable campaign to
get Santa—or anyone else—to give him a Red Ryder
carbine action 200-shot range model air rifle. Who
cares that the whole adult world is telling him,
“You’ll shoot your eye out, kid”? The pieces that
comprise A Christmas Story, previously published
in the larger collections In God We Trust, All
Others Pay Cash and Wanda Hickey’s Night of Golden
Memories, coalesce in a magical fashion to become
an irresistible piece of Americana, quite the
equal of the film in its ability to warm the heart
and tickle the funny bone.
  A Christmas Carol Seán Michael Wilson,Charles
Dickens,2008 A graphic novel that features Scrooge
who gets a rude awakening to how his life is, and
how it should be.
  A Christmas Carol Charles Dickens,1984 Includes
the full length version of the Christmas carol as
well as shorter selections from other Dicken's
works.
  A Christmas Carol and Other Stories Charles
Dickens,2018-06-15 A Christmas Carol in Prose,
Being a Ghost-Story of Christmas is one of the
most famous stories written by Charles Dickens.
The story is about Ebenezer Scrooge, an old,
grumpy miser who is visited by the ghost of his
deceased partner Jacob Marley and three other
ghosts. After their visit Ebenezer Scrooge
realizes his mistakes and resolves to changes his



6

life. Classic treasure!
  A Christmas Carol Charles Dickens,2014-05-12 A
Christmas Carol is a novella by English author
Charles Dickens. It tells the story of bitter old
miser Ebenezer Scrooge and his transformation
resulting from supernatural visits by Jacob Marley
and the Ghosts of Christmases Past, Present and
Yet to Come. The novella met with instant success
and critical acclaim. The book was written and
published in early Victorian era Britain, a period
when there was strong nostalgia for old Christmas
traditions together with the introduction of new
customs, such as Christmas trees and greeting
cards. Dickens' sources for the tale appear to be
many and varied, but are, principally, the
humiliating experiences of his childhood, his
sympathy for the poor, and various Christmas
stories and fairy tales. The tale has been viewed
by critics as an indictment of 19th century
industrial capitalism. It has been credited with
restoring the Christmas season as one of merriment
and festivity in Britain and America after a
period of sobriety and sombreness. A Christmas
Carol remains popular - having never been out of
print - and has been adapted many times to film,
stage, opera, and other media. Dickens' Carol was
one of the greatest influences in rejuvenating the
old Christmas traditions of England but, while it
brings to the reader images of light, joy, warmth
and life, it also brings strong and unforgettable
images of darkness, despair, coldness, sadness and
death. Scrooge himself is the embodiment of
winter, and, just as winter is followed by spring
and the renewal of life, so too is Scrooge's cold,
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pinched heart restored to the innocent goodwill he
had known in his childhood and youth.
  A Christmas Carol Charles Dickens,2021-10 For
the first time, Charles Dickens's classic work is
a heartwarming, mixed-media special edition
complete with charming Victorian English-inspired
watercolor paintings, decorative hand-lettering,
vintage imagery, and space for journaling and
reflection. As you read and connect with this
unique, artfully-designed Visual Journey, its
pages become a reminder that Christmas should be a
time of goodwill to everybody--both the Cratchits
and the Scrooges of the world! The high-spirited,
generous-hearted Dickens reminds readers that
wealth does not make Christmas happy, and that
poverty and isolation need not make it miserable.
Since its publication in 1843, A Christmas Carol
has inspired millions of people to have compassion
and love for the poor, the lonely, and the
marginalized. This special Visual Journey edition
is accented by 80 full-color paintings,
engravings, and hand-lettered quotes. Additional
stories in this collection include The Gift of the
Magi (O. Henry), The Adventure of the Blue
Carbuncle (Arthur Conan Doyle), The Louis d'Or
(François Coppée), and The Torn Cloak (Maxime du
Camp).
  Inventing Scrooge Carlo DeVito,2017-10-17
Inventing Scrooge uncovers the real-life
inspirations from Charles Dickens’ own world that
led to the fascinating creation of his most
beloved tale: A Christmas Carol. When Charles
Dickens created the story that would become A
Christmas Carol, little did he know that his
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“ghostly little book” would reinvent the way we
celebrate Christmas. From a graveyard in Edinburgh
to the Marshalsea Prison in London to his
schoolboy years in Chatham and even his lifelong
fascination with dance, so much of Dickens’ past
and present are woven into the characters and
themes of A Christmas Carol. And by understanding
the story behind the story, readers will come to
embrace the holiday classic all the more. To this
day, we look to the Christmas season as a time of
warmth and celebration among family, friends, and
strangers alike. And every year at Christmastime,
not only do our lives get better for all the
festivity, but we get better, as people. Just like
Ebenezer Scrooge.
  A Christmas Carol (Illustrated) Charles
Dickens,2022-06-13 This illustrated edition of A
Christmas Carol includes: Illustrations of objects
and places mentioned in the novel. A Christmas
Carol. In Prose. Being a Ghost Story of Christmas,
commonly known as A Christmas Carol, is a novella
by Charles Dickens, first published in London by
Chapman & Hall in 1843. A Christmas Carol recounts
the story of Ebenezer Scrooge, an elderly miser
who is visited by the ghost of his former business
partner Jacob Marley and the spirits of Christmas
Past, Present and Yet to Come. After their visits,
Scrooge is transformed into a kinder, gentler man.
  52 Little Lessons from a Christmas Carol Bob
Welch,2015-09-15 Gold Medallion Award-winner Bob
Welch crafts 52 nuggets of Bible-based wisdom from
one of the most popular novels of all time, A
Christmas Carol. “For it is good to be children
sometimes, and never better than at Christmas,
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when its mighty Founder was a child Himself.” “No
space of regret can make amends for one life’s
opportunity misused.” “God bless us, every one.”
The lessons and stories from the beloved novel A
Christmas Carol point to bedrock values we all
share. Award-winning author Bob Welch takes
readers deeper into the nuances of this classic by
Charles Dickens. From the miserliness of Scrooge
to the innocence of Tiny Tim, 52 Little Lessons
from A Christmas Carol will inspire readers to
live for what really matters, not only at
Christmas, but all year long.
  Charles Dickens', a Christmas Carol John
Jakes,2007
  A Christmas Carol and Other Christmas Writings
Charles Dickens,2023-11-21 A Christmas Carol is
Charles Dickens’ most famous book and arguably the
world’s most read Christmas story. Here, we follow
Ebenezer Scrooge, a miserly and mean-spirited
businessman, who undergoes a total transformation
and becomes a kind person after being haunted by
ghosts on Christmas Eve. It is one of the great
classics of world literature, here accompanied by
other classics from Dickens’ Christmas repertoire,
like A Christmas Tree and The Seven Poor
Travellers. CHARLES DICKENS [1812–1870], born in
Portsmouth, England, was the most popular English-
language novelist of his time. He created a
fictional world that reflected the social and
technological changes during the Victorian era.
Among his most famous works are David Copperfield,
Oliver Twist, Great Expectations, A Tale of Two
Cities, A Christmas Carol, and The Pickwick
Papers.
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  A Christmas Carol; Or, The Miser's Warning!
Чарльз Диккенс,2021-12-02
  A Christmas Carol : a 1843 novella by Charles
Dickens Charles Dickens,2020-02 A Christmas Carol
in Prose, Being a Ghost-Story of Christmas,
commonly known as A Christmas Carol, is a novella
by Charles Dickens, first published in London by
Chapman & Hall in 1843; the first edition was
illustrated by John Leech. A Christmas Carol tells
the story of Ebenezer Scrooge, an old miser who is
visited by the ghost of his former business
partner Jacob Marley and the Ghosts of Christmas
Past, Present and Yet to Come. After their visits
Scrooge is transformed into a kinder, gentler
man.Dickens wrote A Christmas Carol at a time when
the British were examining and exploring Christmas
traditions from the past, such as carols, as well
as new customs such as Christmas trees. He was
influenced by experiences from his own past, and
from the Christmas stories of other authors,
including Washington Irving and Douglas Jerrold.
Dickens had written three Christmas stories prior
to the novella, and was inspired to write the
story following a visit to the Field Lane Ragged
school, one of
  A Christmas Carol. In Prose. Being a Ghost Story
of Christmas Charles Dickens,1922
  A Christmas Carol Charles Dickens,2008 Newly
illustrated edition of the classic Christmas
morality tale by Robert Ingpen, one of
Australiaâ€TMs greatest childrenâ€TMs book
illustrators. The first story, A Christmas Carol,
is a morality tale about Ebenezer Scrooge, a
contemptuous, penny-pinching man who undergoes a
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journey of redemption one Christmas Eve. The
second story, A Christmas Tree, is about an old
man whose memories are stirred as he reminisces
about the toys and gifts that have decorated his
Christmas tree over the years.--Provided by
publisher.
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installed work
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charts
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